
    

 
 
Feline Monitoring Program 2017 

Seeking Volunteer Research Assistants! 
 
Raven Adventures/Global Classroom is seeking 
volunteers for the 6th annual Feline Monitoring 
Program, an ongoing scientific study focusing on the 
documentation of puma, jaguar, ocelot, margay, and 
other cat species within a private biological reserve in 
Costa Rica. Focuses include population movements and 
density. Volunteers should be capable of and 
comfortable with hiking steep and physically 
demanding terrain. Responsibilities will include; set-up, 
maintenance and monitoring of game cameras; 
reviewing captured photo and video and documenting 
findings; placement and maintenance of track pads, as 
well as taking plaster casts of prints; general reserve 
maintenance. Aula Global Biological Reserve is closed 
to tourism and the general public and is available only 
for scientific purposes.  
 

COST:  
 
$250/session, plus a $25/session conservation fee, and 
includes transportation from Monteverde to Aula 
Global Reserve, all food and lodging within the 
reserve, and all technical, research, and safety 
equipment. 

 
 

  

INTERESTED? 
 
Contact us at ocelot61 
@gmail.com. To begin 
the application process, 
please send us your 
curriculum vitae or 
resume via email. For 
more information, visit 
our website at: 
http://ravenadventures.
com/tropical-ecology/ 

2017 DATES: 
 
Session 1: March 12th 
– 18th  
Session 2: March 19th 
– 25th  
 
Aula Global Biological 
Reserve is open to past 
participants for 
independent research 
projects.  
 

 
 
 

 

 


